
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Date:  MARCH 22, 2011 – COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

Title:  RUN FOR VAUGHAN 

Submitted by: Regional Councillor Michael Di Biase 

 

Whereas, the Ahmadiyya Community wishes to hold their 7th Annual Run for Vaughan event on 
May 29, 2011; and 

Whereas all proceeds raised from this event will be donated to The Vaughan Health Care 
Foundation towards building a hospital in Vaughan; and 

Whereas the City of Vaughan has provided assistance to them with respect to all required 
permits, licenses, advertisements along with any other equipment or services they may require. 
 
Now therefore be it resolved that: 
 
(1) the City of Vaughan continues to work with the Ahmadiyya Community as in previous years 
with respect to the Run for Vaughan event; and 
 
(2) any necessary permits be issued in accordance with the City of Vaughan’s normal practices; 
and 
 
(3) the City of Vaughan work to cooperate with the event committee in order to ensure the safe 
and effective execution of this year’s Run for Vaughan event. 
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Michael Di Biase, 
Regional Councillor 
 
 


